
Oregon’s current land use laws overlook Oregon’s tribes and communities of color, excluding them from important land use decision 
making that impacts their communities. I strongly believe that the climate crisis is the most dire and pressing issue of our time, and 
as in most realms, people of color are being most harms by its widespread effects. We need legislation that requires all Oregon 
communities to address climate change with an equity focus, so that ALL Oregonians can thrive and be healthy. Please pass HB 
2488!!


